
2/8/24 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Attn: Jeff Killup 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

RE: Request for Forbearance from RCW 81.68.015 and exemption from WAC 480-30-256 
thru 436 and WAC 480-30-096(3)(c),(d),(f), and (g) 

I am applying for authority to provide transportation services around the Greater Lake 
Chelan area to all wineries. 

I believe the service meets the criteria for an exemption/forbearance from RCW 81.68.015 
and exemption from WAC 480-30-256 thru 436 and WAC 480-30-096(3)(c),(d),(f), and (g) 

Our service, 

1. Does not serve an essential transportation purpose, is solely for recreation, and will not 

adversely affect the operation of any other regulated shuttle transportation company. 

2. The service is in the public interest for safety and recreation. 

 

We would travel from along the border of Lake Chelan, beginning on S. Lakeshore rd. onto 
hwy 97, following it downtown and picking up at hotels and other major locations for 
tourists, then heading up WA-150 to Manson, WA. Stopping along wineries on the way. 

We will also be offering recreational tours for people in these same areas and vicinities. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of our request for forbearance from these rate and service 

Regulations. 

 

Sincerely, 

Monique Lott CEO BML investments LLC 


